
 

Pharmaceutical Disposal 
  

 

Recent studies have revealed the increasing 

presence of prescription medicine waste in our nation’s 

waterways.  Unwanted and outdated medications are 

being improperly disposed of, creating a dangerous 

situation for our ecological system.   

The illegal use of prescription medications among  

school-aged children has increased.  Investigations have 

suggested this is partially due to the easy accessibility of 

these medications to our children.  Please dispose of 

unused medications by dropping them off at your local 

law enforcement department.   
 

Law Enforcement Departments 
 

Bloomer    1200 15th Avenue 

 

Boyd     705 Murray Street 

 

Cadott     110 E. Central Street 

 

Chippewa Co. Sheriff’s Office    32 E Spruce Street 

 

Chippewa Falls    210 Island Street 

 

Cornell     204 N 3rd Street 

 

Lake Hallie     13138 30th Avenue 

 

Stanley     116 E 3rd Avenue 
 


